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It was another good day at the indoor flying session on Friday. 

 

Members and friends of Rose City Model Flyers were out again 

taking advantage of our premier flying location. 

  

We had a group of 24 pilots out to get things going today.  The sky 

was a busy place. 

 

 Lots of fun was had by those that were able to attend. 

 

 

 

 
 

" Some pics to enjoy "  
 








